
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  

The University of Lethbridge’s unique coulee location puts us right 
in the heart of things and we often enjoy wildlife on campus. One 

coulee dweller who might concern us is the rattlesnake. 
Rattlesnakes are out and about, and the Friends of the Helen Schuler 

Nature Centre Society will offer a session filled with excellent 
information about our slithering neighbours, as well as give tips and 
tricks for co-existing in peace. Bring your lunch and join us for this 

session! 

Snake Safety  
By:  Friends of the Helen Schuler Nature Centre Society with 

 Guest Speaker, Ken Moore, UofL Alumnus ’88 & local naturalist 
specializing in snakes 

 
Wednesday, May 16th, 2018 from 12 pm – 1pm in L 1114 

 

Register Online or by email: Wellness@uleth.ca 
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